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Dancing Stars Concert 2024 

                                                         

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 

 

We are excited to announce that this year all Grays Point dancing groups will be performing in the 

Dancing Stars Concert. This concert is organised by our dance teacher, Miss Alecia and her Dance 

Studio, AP Performers. It provides a wonderful opportunity for all of her schools to perform on stage.  

 

Please see the important information below: 

 

When: Wednesday 19th June 2024 

 

Where:  Hurstville Entertainment Centre. Marana Hall - 16 Macmahon St, Hurstville. 

 

Time:. The concert will commence at 6:30pm and will run for approximately an hour. 

 

Arrival and pick up time: All students will need to arrive no later than 6.00pm, dressed in their dance 

costume and are to meet near the red balloons. Students are to stay the duration of the concert and 

to be picked up from the same spot as arrival after the concert finishes and need to be marked off 

by their dance teacher.   

 

Purchasing Tickets: Please purchase your tickets through trybooking.com (follow the link below or 

type in ‘Dancing Stars 2024 Night 2’ in the ‘Search Event Name or Venue’ box and it is the first event 

that comes up) https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1227386 

 

IMPORTANT TICKET INFORMATION: Tickets will be available from Monday the 20th of May at 

9am. Make sure you are booking for the concert on Wednesday the 19th of June 2024.  

 

Ticket Prices: Adults $25, Seniors $20 and children under 12 $15  

 

Extra information regarding dance group hair/makeup and outerwear: 

 

All girls should wear their hair in a high ponytail, have smokey natural eyeshadow (bronze and brown 

eyeshadow) and a subtle red lipstick (if you choose to wear makeup). Boys are to wear their hair 

neatly combed or styled. Slip on shoes are best to wear to the show and a jacket or dressing gown 

over the costume. 

 

We hope to see you at this concert, as all of our dancers are very excited about the performance.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Freestone and Mrs Truica                               Mrs Betts-Smith                                               

Dance Coordinators                                                                                                                Principal 

 


